

February 2017

Dear Parent/Guardian

Re: Year 11 School Prom

As part of our commitment to helping all students take part in extra-curricular events, we would like as many as possible of our Year 11 students to attend this year's 'Prom' at Wrenbury Hall on Thursday 22nd June 2017.

With this in mind we are taking a group of students by coach to the venue on Thursday 20th April 2017 to speak with the events co-ordinator regarding the evening. Whilst at the venue the students will be looking at the Banqueting Hall, the disco and photo area (a photographer will be taking photos of individual students/friendship groups etc. which will be available to purchase on the night). Hopefully the students who are apprehensive about going will understand how enjoyable this experience can be.

We will be leaving school at 11.30am and students will be given a buffet lunch of pizza and chips. which Wrenbury Hall provide free of charge. If your child does not wish to have the free buffet they are welcome to bring in their own packed lunch. If your child is entitled to Free School Meals and does not wish to have the free buffet, a packed lunch can be provided by the school canteen; please complete the section on the permission slip attached.

Following on from the visit to Wrenbury Hall we shall be going to the Cheshire Ice-Cream Farm for a group discussion and to answer any questions or anxiety issues your child may have. The students will be able to have a free drink or ice-cream (paid for by the school) and will be able to have some free time around the farm. They may also bring their own money if they wish. There will be no cost for these visits.

We will be returning to school before the end of the normal school day to enable students to get the school bus if this is how they normally get home.

The aim of this visit is to encourage your child to attend the Prom and nearer to the event we will be sending out information on how we can financially support their attendance.

If you would like your child to attend the visit please complete the permission slip below. I have also enclosed a Form C (Parental Permission Form). Please complete the form detailing any relevant medical issues your child may suffer from and return it with the payment and permission slip below. Please note, without this form being completed your child will be unable to attend the visit.

Headteacher: Mr Andrew Cliffe

Audlem Road, Nantwich Cheshire CW5 7DY

01270 625663 Tel Fax. 01270 610373 Email. info@brineleas.co.uk















PLEASE RETURN NO LATER THAN FRIDAY 3RD MARCH 2017

I will provide my child with a packed lunch.